
  

Dear Incoming First Grade Families, 

At Pinetree School we are proud to provide our students with all of the 
basic supplies they will need for a successful school year.   We know 
that many children and families like to purchase their own supplies as 
well contribute supplies to the classroom.  With Back to School sales 
approaching you may wish to take advantage of the reduced prices.  
Below is a list of supplies that might be useful at your child’s grade 
level. 

Any and all donations are greatly appreciated and will be put to good 
use in the classroom. Have a wonderful summer and we look forward to 
meeting your students very soon! 

Thank you,  

The First Grade Team
 

- Crayola crayons 
- pencils 
- eraser caps 
- pink erasers 
- black white board markers 
- clip boards 
- Crayola colored pencils 
- zip-lock bags 
- baby wipes 
- fine point Crayola markers 
- thick point Crayola markers 
- black felt tip pens  
- staples 
- scotch tape 
- sharpies (black or multi-

colored) 
- watercolors 

 
- Kleenex 
- Elmer’s glue sticks 
- Mr. Sketch smelly markers 
- clear packing tape 

 
It would be great if your child 
brought their own:  

o two heavy duty folders- 
one for their Homework and 
one for their Friday Folder. 
Students may choose any 
style folder that they 
would like. Please send 
these with your child on 
the first day of school. 

o pencil box 
o headphones 


